
-----Original Message----- 
From: Colin Parent <cparent@cityoflamesa.us>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 4:18 PM 
To: Simonds,Keene <Keene.Simonds@sdcounty.ca.gov> 
Subject: [External] Comment - Proposed departure of Rainbow and Fallbrook 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
 
I am writing to express my worry about the proposrf efforts by two local water agencies to leave 
the San Diego County Water Authority. 
 
 
I am requesting that LAFCO commissioners do the following: 
 
 
(1) Take the appropriate time to conduct an updated financial and environmental analyses, so 
that the public can understand the financial and economic consequence of such an action. 
 
 
(2) Require Fallbrook and Rainbow to fully cover costs so they do not unfairly shift the burden to 
the rest of the region’s water ratepayers. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Colin Parent 
 
 
-- 
Vice Mayor 
City of La Mesa, California 
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